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Message from the Chief Editor

I don’t have much to add to what the guest editors Suwako Uehara and Jean-
Pierre J. Richard have already written. Let me just say thank you immensely to 
both of them for a job well done!

It is not often that I meet face to face with guest editors, but in this case we 
did. It was a late-night hour or two or three in a hotel at a conference, but we 
got a lot of questions answered and policies explained. I was very pleased at the 
experience and professionalism they brought to the table.

The anniversary conference for CUE was quite the experience for me, too. 
I spent over 5 years planning the USB flash drive contents. That means I was 
searching all over the CUE universe (CUE-niverse?) and contacting over 50 
people to get old issues of the current and original journals. It was nice to dredge 
up some proceedings and other documents that hitherto been unknown to most 
people.

I was also very pleased to have made contact with CUE’s original treasurer and 
co-founder Gail Jackson, who provided a wealth of background documentation 
and personal history. It was just after the conference itself when I managed to 
locate CUE’s main co-founder Gillian Kay. But take heart! She has agreed to an 
interview, so you will see that in an upcoming issue.

On to the articles! Enjoy.

Ok, read on.

Glen Hill

OnCUE Journal chief editor and CUE Publications Chair


